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Mr Chris Lauritzen
General Manager – Resource Development
MACH Energy Australia Pty Ltd

Via email: Chris.Lauritzen@machenergy.com.au;
sbartlam@ResourceStrategies.com.au

19/03/2021

Dear Mr Lauritzen

 Mount Pleasant Optimisation Project (SSD-10418)
Request for Submissions Report

The public exhibition of the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Mount Pleasant
Optimisation Project concluded on Wednesday 17 March 2021. 

All public submissions and agency advice can be viewed on the Department’s website
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects. 

The Department is expecting further advice from Muswellbrook Shire Council. A copy of Council’s
advice will be made available to you as soon as possible, once received.

The Secretary requests that you prepare and submit a Submissions Report, detailing your
responses to all issues raised in submissions and agency advice, including any requests for
clarification and/or further information.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Tegan Cole on 8289 6209 or via email at
tegan.cole@planning.nsw.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely

Lauren Evans
A/Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)

As the Secretary’s delegate
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